
REFUGEES - want to help?  Bring some to Gabriola!   

Refugees entering Canada fare better when ordinary Canadians make a commitment to 

their success.  Gabriolans are forming a sponsorship group and we're welcoming others 

to add their time, money and/or talent.  An information and organization meeting will be 

held 2 p.m. Saturday, November 14 at the WI Hall, 476 South Road.   

Contacts: John, 325-3064,  johnvanpraet@hotmail.com  

or  Don, dbmailplace@gmail.com. 
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